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Monday 5 October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Student Equipment 
 

Thank you for ensuring that your child is ready for learning each day.  We have been issuing 
fewer and fewer sanctions as the vast majority of our students are always prepared for their 
lessons. Being prepared with the correct equipment also means that valuable lesson time is 
not lost.  
 
This year we have issued all students with their own glue stick and mini-whiteboard pen in 
order to minimise the sharing of equipment between students.  As we move forwards into 
the year, we would ask that these are provided by families when they run out or are 
misplaced.  
 
In addition, we would ask that all students have a mini-whiteboard rubber – an old sock or 
small piece of kitchen cloth works great!  
 
We have included an up to date equipment list below: 
 

• Planner 
• Lanyard 
• A pencil case 
• x3 Blue or black biros 
• x3 Pencils 
• A green pen 
• A ruler 
• A sharpener 
• A rubber 

• A compass 
• A protractor 
• A basic scientific calculator 
• Mini-whiteboard pen 
• Mini-whiteboard rubber (small piece 

of cloth or old sock works fine!) 
• Glue stick 
• A bag 
• PE kit (on PE days) 

 
Thank you for your continued. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Nikki Sullivan 
Deputy Headteacher 


